
 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Livingstone School 

The high school Foods Class is having a 

Cookie Sale this Friday!  $1.00 a cookie or 

$5.00/bag of 6.  Proceeds will help to 

purchase items for the Grade 11 & 12 

annual holiday celebration dinner. 

Thank you to everyone who supported the 

annual Grad Italian Night Fundraiser last              

Friday evening!  The event was a huge              

success with over $12,000 raised!                          

All proceeds will directly support the Class 

of 2024 celebration in the spring. 

We are going to help support families who need extra 

joy this Christmas season through the Crowsnest Family 

Resource Centre toy hamper initiative.  The focus is to 

help provide age-appropriate toys to local children 

whose families may be unable to afford them this        

holiday season.  In your child’s classroom is a donation 

jar labeled “Help the Elves”.  If you wish to donate to our 

Christmas charity this year, please send a loonie or   

toonie before December 21. If you live in the Crowsnest 

Pass or Lundbreck area, and would like to apply to              

receive a hamper, please call 403-562-8000. 

There were so many wonderful holiday character                   

costumes today.  Next Wednesday is Red & Green Day! 

The classroom Door Decorating Contest judging will take 

place tomorrow and prizes will be awarded                                 

on December 18!                                                                                    

The Grade 4 class is still accepting donations of pet                

supplies for our “Furry Friends” at the Pincher Creek 

SPCA and Better Chance Animal Rescue. 

The Elementary Christmas Concert will take place on 

Thursday, December 21, at 1:15 p.m.  The doors will 

open for the Concert at 1:00 p.m.                                                                                            

A Winter Market will be held after the Concert where 

student will be selling their handcrafted wares that they 

have been creating! The elementary student portion of 

the market will take place in the front foyer and the          

Jr/Sr high will be in the Learning Commons. 

This is our last Newsletter of  2023! We wish all families a restful and happy 

holiday season!  Classes resume on January 8, 2024. 

LSA Society Meeting  

Thursday, December 14 

6:30 p.m. 

Rosebud Theatre Trip                                                                

Mr. Cahoon’s English 20-1 class will be travelling to 

Rosebud on December 21,  to attend Rosebud                   

Theatre’s production of “All is Calm:  The Christmas 

Truce of 1914.”  Thank you to the Livingstone                  

Parents Association who donated $300 to help cover 

expenses and thank you to those who supported the 

recent bake sale and cake walk! The bus will depart 

from the school at 7:45 a.m. and return at 5:30 p.m. 

All basketball fees are now due.  Please remit to the 

Office by cash or cheque or on School Cash Online. 

Please check the Lost & Found before Christmas 

break and take home all winter/sports apparel 

and any food items from your locker. 

December 13               

2023 


